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2022 YEAR 6 GRADUATION POLO SHIRTS 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Year 6 students will be able to purchase a ‘Graduation Polo Shirt’ to wear as school uniform and as a 
keepsake from their time at Cudgen Public School.  The ‘Class of 2022’ shirt will be a unique design in our 
school colours and feature the names of all graduating students. 

Several designs were put forward and students have voted for 
their favourite design which is based on the image below.  
Students have tried on sample sizes and we have encouraged 
them to take a slightly larger size to allow for growth between 
now and the end of the year. 

The shirts will cost $35 each.  They are likely to be ready for 
student collection by the end of Term 1 or beginning of Term 2.   

Please see Mr Baxter if you have any concerns regarding 
payment or sizes. 

NOTE:  Shirts will only be distributed to students once payment 
is received.  

 
 
Dane Baxter, Rod Cornelius, Elisa Laurie              Renee Beach 
Year 5/6 Teachers          Principal 
 
 

 
                   YEAR 6 GRADUATION POLO SHIRTS 
                         Please return by FRIDAY 18th FEBRUARY (Week 4) 

 

• I would like to order a ‘Year 6 Graduation Shirt’ for my child ______________________  of class _______ .   
• I would like to purchase  ____  (amount) shirt/s 
• The size required is   ______   
• I have included payment of $35 per shirt.                      TOTAL:  __________ 
 

 
Signed:___________________________            Date: ________ 

                                                      Parent/Caregiver 


